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Patent Reform Seminar

Brad Olson of the Washington, D.C., office participated in a panel discussion
on the topic "The Consequences of Patent Reform” during a Patent Reform
Seminar held in Washington, D.C., on June 12, 2015. The panelists included
a former Commissioner of the U.S. Patent & Trademark Office and a former
Chief Judge of the U.S. Court of Appeals for the Federal Circuit.
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